
President Rose, President-Elect Baron, CAAO Executive Board Members and fellow 
Colleagues, 

I hope this message finds you well after a very successful UConn 75th anniversary 
session. Your efforts and dedication made it fun while very informative as one of the 
top events run by the CAAO.  

I have worked alongside many of you in some capacity over the past 18 years and have 
enjoyed the benefits our association bestows upon us through its events and deep-
rooted comradery. 

This message is to call on you for your support as I have filed a petition with the 
Nominating Committee to consider me a nominee for the 2018 President-Elect 
candidacy. I have attended many CAAO Executive board, county, CAAO Sub-Committee 
and IAAO meetings in an attempt to introduce myself and reach out to discuss our 
many common goals and objectives. The hope is that we can share ideas together that 
will help continue the success our organization enjoys while addressing the needs of 
each member. Additionally, my hope is to build on the success President Rose has 
accomplished throughout his presidency and share my experiences with President-Elect 
Baron while supporting her initiatives and goals. 

Please contact me directly with any questions or concerns you would like to discuss 
individually. 

Thank you for considering me for this candidacy and any communicated support you 
can initiate. 

Best regards, 

Tom DeNoto, CCMA II Assessor, City of Bristol 
111 North Main Street, Bristol, CT 06010 
(P) 860-584-6245  (F) 860-584-6151 
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Biography 

Myself and my wife Christine are lifelong Bristol, Connecticut residents and proud 
parents of two daughters, Alexandra and Devon and son Eric. 

I am C.A.A.O. Chairman of the By-Laws Committee, a member of the Legislative 
Committee, past President for the Hartford Area Assessors Association 2011–2014, 
UConn instructor for C.C.M.A. Course 1B and Instruct/Facilitate Board of Assessment 
Appeal workshops, statewide.  

C.A.A.O. leadership has presented me with the Continuing Service Award, Special 
Recognition, Award and a Certificate of Appreciation Award. 

I have a Bachelor of Science degree in Business administration with a concentration in 
Finance from Eastern Connecticut State University graduating class of 1988. 

Post-graduation I pursued a banking career from 1988 through 1993, where I became a 
staff appraiser receiving my State of Connecticut appraiser certification. 

In 1999 I began working for the Town of Ridgefield Assessor’s Office, I then worked for 
the Town of Manchester and then the Town of Newtown. Currently, I hold the position 
of Assessor for the City of Bristol. 

 


